
	 


June 26, 2020





Dear Mr. Scott,


I wanted to take this time to personally thank you for your participation in our Town Hall, 
“Honoring Wayne County’s Veterans” on May 26. These are difficult times for all of us as we try 
to navigate uncharted territory in our efforts to best serve the people of Wayne County and 
provide them with the information they need to better understand the complexities of what we 
are dealing with.


While I am sure that it will be some time before we are able to fully grasp the entire scope of this 
historic experience that has upended all of our lives, the positive responses I have received to this 
event lets me know that we have at least been able to shed some helpful light on this situation. 
This would have never been possible without your contribution, and I want you to know how 
much I appreciate that.


Take care, and stay safe.


Sincerely,






Warren C. Evans

County Executive	


